
 

     Academic Senate 

     Faculty Research Lectureship 
Dear Colleagues, 

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Academic Senate has selected the recipients of 
the 2017-2018 Faculty Research Lectureships: 

• 123rd Faculty Research Lecture, Michael Green (Psychiatry) 
• 124th Faculty Research Lecture, Ellen DuBois (History) 

It is a great honor to be awarded the Faculty Research Lectureship, a tradition that 
began at UCLA in 1925. Each year since 1986, two of our most distinguished faculty 
members have been honored, one from the natural sciences and the other from the 
humanities, social disciplines, or creative arts. Next year’s lecturers will join this very 
select group of UCLA’s most accomplished scholars. 

Each of the winners will present a public lecture on a topic of their choice, traditionally 
one in fall quarter and the other in spring quarter. The campus community is invited to 
the lecture and to a reception given in honor of the Faculty Research Lecturer 
immediately following the presentation. 

All of this year’s nominees for these awards had outstanding records of accomplishment 
and the Senate recognizes that the nomination itself is a great distinction. We encourage 
you to re-nominate worthy candidates as winners are often repeat nominees. 

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your nominations, as we look forward to having 
our distinguished faculty give the campus and greater UCLA community an opportunity 
to understand and recognize their scholarly achievements. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Cochran 
Chair, Academic Senate 

Katherine Stone 
Chair, Faculty Research Lectureship 

 


